
 

 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 

of the Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are available at St 
Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by 

the font. 
 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system.  

To use this please switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday  

or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 
Newsletter for Sunday 12th March 2017……2nd Sunday of Lent 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
**********************************************************************************************************

Services and events for Today & the coming week 
 Sunday 12th March  

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

10am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am  Parish Eucharist Hampton 

10am  Fresh Expressions Fairfield Chapel 

11am All Age Worship Sedgeberrow 

3pm Holy Baptisms Hampton and 

Bengeworth 

6pm Parish Eucharist Hinton 

6pm Soul Food All Saints 

   

Mon 13th            10am Bible Study The Vicarage 

Tue  14th          9am Tot’s Group Guide & Scout Hall 

 10am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

Wed 15th          10am Holy Communion 

11am PCC in Church to                            

approve accounts 

Hampton 

Hampton 

Thu 16th              7pm Youth Group Bengeworth 

Fri  17th        

   

 Sunday 19th March  

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Parish Eucharist Sedgeberrow 

10am All Age Worship Hampton 

10am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am  Fresh Expressions Fairfield Chapel 

6pm Soul Food All Saints 
 

 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM OUR CHURCHES 
 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Maureen Cauldwell, Sarah Clements,  

Liz Davies, Andrew Dyke, Grace Dolphin, Margaret 

Goodman, Terry Grinnell, Olivia Hancock, Girlie 

Humphries, Sue Jones, Lewis Langstone, Clifford 

Lewis, Jenny Perkins, Tim Russell, Janice Sinclair, 

Cyril Westwood, Jessie Webb and Michael Wood as 

well as others known to us personally.  
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:- 

Peter Salter, Pat Smith, Iris Haines Lorna Young and 

Jacqueline Bearcroft. 
 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 

community, especially all at the Fresh Expressions Church at 

Fairfield and those involved in Church groups and Schools and 

Jack Smith-Keitley (Hampton) and Ashley-Taylor Jayne 

Finlay, Ava Lisa Smith and Elizabeth Rose Westwood 

(Bengeworth) who are being baptised today. 
 

Basket at back of Church for Caring Hands donations. 
 

 
General Information 
Gluten free Communion breads are now available in all of our 

churches. If you require one please mention this to the 
‘welcomers’ or one of the Churchwardens. 
 
If you are writing a cheque to one of our churches, please make 
them payable to the appropriate PCC,  
Ie…. Hampton, Sedgeberrow or Hinton-on-the-Green PCC.  
 
Notices for next week’s pew sheet. Please send notices for inclusion 
in next week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
Thursday 26thTel (01386)446381 Emaioffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 

Notices for your Diary 
 

Future of Acute Hospitals 
Copies of the Consultation Document and Survey are 
available on the font at St Andrews. Responses must be 
in by 30th March 2017 
 

 

Quiz Night 
Saturday 22nd April  - 6.30pm – 7pm start 

£10.00 to include Fish & Chip Supper. Tickets 
available from Margaret, Carolyn or the Office 

 

Parochial Church Council AGM Hampton 
Wednesday 26th April 10.45am- After Morning Eucharist. 

 

Cardiff Victorian Market 
20th May £12.50 

Coach pick up 8.30am Merstow Green 
Other pick ups can be requested 

Lisa – Hinton 07866654923 
 

Iona Retreat 2018 – “Journeying Together” 
The retreat is now over half full with only 10 spaces 

available. So, act now if you want to come along with us. 
More information in the March Magazine. 
Telephone Sarah Hewitt 01386 429122 

 
 

We are looking for someone to take over the 
magazine prayers from Brian Reid. Please 

telephone the office if you would like to do them 
446381 

 
 

If you will be attending the Maundy Thursday 
Service on 13th April and  require a supper, please 

inform the Office, Margaret or Carolyn. 

mailto:bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk

